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I urge you to support HB3489 which will reinstate the timber severance tax in Oregon 

and support wildfire protection and prevention. This will include an incentive tax 

reduction for growing trees longer thus increasing carbon sequestration and storage.  

Timber companies should pay their fair share for fire prevention and suppression. 

This bill does not increase taxes on smaller woodland owners or residents of the 

state.  

Please support HB 3489. 

Thank you for your consideration.  


